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NORTHWEST PIPELINE CORPORATION JlJ)

ONE OF THE WILLIAMS COMPANIES

PO BOX 890C
LAND DEPARTMENT SALT LAKE CITY. UTAH 84108-0900

801-584-6669
762—86 801-584-7215
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December 15, 1986 \ 7

-

Assistant District Manager, Minerals
Bureau of Land Management
Western National Bank Building

505 Marquette NW, Suite 815 E @
Albuquerque, NM 87102 1 g B
State of New Mexico h" DEC 311985
Commissioner of Public Lands fJon
Attn: Floyd 0. Prando . (}5i {2“3;t

P. 0. Box 1148 : - .
Santa fe, NM 87501 Leiipd,

State of New Mexico

031 Conservation Division
Attn: Mr. Richard L. Stamets
P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, NM 87501

Re: San “Juan 32-8 Unit #14-08-001-446
San Juan County, New Mexico
Notice of Completion of Non-Commercial Well
Dakota Formation

Gentlemen:

The Notice of Completion of Non- Commerical Well, which was filed April 12,
1985 for the San-Juan 32-8 #12A well, has been approved by the Bureau of Land
Management on June 25, 1986,

Copies of this letter are being sent to the Working interest Owners shown
on the attached sheet.

295 CHIPETA WAY SALT LAKE CITY. UTAH 84108



Bureau of Land Management
Commissioner of Public Lands
011 Conservation Division
December 15, 1986

Page -2-

DLG:]s
Attachments

cc: Working Interest Owners
K. J. Stracke
W. 0. Curtis
K. Nielsen

Sincerely,

NORTHWEST PIPELINE CORPORATION

Datl) L b ellr

Darrell L. Gillen
Land Coordinator



SAN JUAN 32-8
WORKING INTEREST OWNERS

Texaco Inc.

Land Department, Richard P. Myers
pP. 0. Box 2100

Denver, CO 80201

Sun Gas Division

Sun Exploration & Production Company
Attn: Joint Operations

P. 0. Box 20

Dailas, TX 75221

Phi11ips 011 Company
Attn: T. C. Doughty
8055 E. Tufts Parkway
Denver, CO0 80237

Meridian 011

Land Department

P. 0. Box 4289
Farmington, NM 87499



IN REPLY REFER TO

United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT SF-079029
ALBUQUERQUE DISTRICT OFFICE 8J 32-8
505 Marquette, N.W. 3180 (015)
P.O. Box 6770

Albugquerque, New Mexico 87197-6770

JUN 2 5 1986

~ RECEIVED

Northwest Pipeline Corporation {

o]
ATTN: Mr. Darrell L. Gillen AN - J
P.0. Box 1526 | . D/PROPATION B

Salt Lake City, UT 84110

Gentlemen:

This is in regard to our July 10, 1985 letter in which we concurred with your
determination that unit well No. 12A, NE% sec. 21, T. 31 N., R. 8 W.,

San Juan 32-8 unit was incapable of producing unitized substances in paying
quantities. At this time we are forwarding an approved copy of you Notice of
Completion of a Non-commercial well for the San Juan 32-8 well No. 12A. We

regret any inconvenience that this delay in forwarding an approved copy may
have caused.

If you have any question, please contact Gail Xeller at the above address, or
telephone (505) 766-2841,

Sincerely,

For District Manager

Enclosure



